
Dear Shooting Enthusiasts, 

 

Prepare to embark on an exhilarating journey of precision shooting as a participant in the Pelham Fish 

and Game's Outdoor Summer Precision Pistol League, commencing on May 1, 2024. The league offers an 

opportunity to demonstrate your skills, forge connections with like-minded shooters, and immerse 

yourself in the competition of outdoor shooting. 

 

Our league is a welcoming space for all shooters who adhere to our range safety rules. Whether you're a 

seasoned marksman with years of experience or a novice just starting your shooting journey, we invite 

you to participate in this exciting event. The league follows the current conventional outdoor NRA 

bullseye rules. 

 

The league will meet every Wednesday at 5:00 pm for practice and 6:00 pm for the first shots. You'll have 

90 rounds in each match to shoot to the top! 

 

The league will meet at Pelham Fish and Game's turning target range, where you'll have the chance to 

hone your skills and take on the competition. Please note that the league meets, weather permitting, so 

check the forecast before heading out. Please be sure to dress appropriately for the weather. 

 

Registration for the league is now open, and the fee is $35 for Pelham Fish and Game members and $60 

for non-members. To register, go to the PF&G website www.pelhamfishandgame.org, click on the 

Facilities & Ranges menu item, and then select Turning Target. In the Turning Target section, click on the 

Sign-Up Form under PF&G Pistol League. Please complete the form and email it to our Pistol Chair, Mr. 

Peter Fiedler, at precisionpistol@pelhamfishandgame.org. Payment via cash or check will be accepted at 

the first meeting. Please make checks out to Pelham, Fish & Game Club. 

 

Take advantage of this opportunity to test your aim, meet new people, and enjoy the great outdoors. We 

look forward to seeing you at the Outdoor Summer Precision Pistol League! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pelham Fish and Game 

 

http://www.pelhamfishandgame.org/
mailto:precisionpistol@pelhamfishandgame.org

